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Central Avenue Road Closure 
 
SAVANNAH, GA (October 20, 2022) – Central Avenue between Norwood Avenue and 
Washington Street will be closed due to a road resurfacing project between Monday, October 
24th and Friday, October 28th.  
A detour will be in place and access will be maintained for businesses.  
 
What: Road closure 
Where: Central Avenue  
When: October 24th through October 28th  
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